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CK 4129-22

From: City Council
Sent: Sunday, September 16, 2018 6:13 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, September 16, 2018 - 18:13 
Submitted by anonymous user: 174.2.170.23 
Submitted values are: 

Date: Sunday, September 16, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Kari 
Last Name: Klassen 
Email:  
Address:  5th Ave N 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):  
Subject: Saskatoon Farmers’ Market 
Meeting (if known):  
Comments: 
Some concerning news on the Saskatoon Farmers’ Market. I’ve been reading comments on a couple of articles and it appears some 
tenants are happy—although they’re not farmers and some are not—some farmers. As someone who frequents the market, I am quite 
worried about what is going on. I love the market for its local produce, fish and meats and wouldn’t want access to those items 
jeopardized. I also believe quite strongly in supporting local farmers. It appears, for some, at least, it would be impossible to farm and 
have a booth 6 days a week at the market. I think the whole place would quickly lose its value if it became just a place to buy non 
local products. I think we need more information on what it is you are looking for from the market. It’s a Saskatoon institution and 
certainly the favourite part of my weekend. 

Best, 
Kari Klassen 
Attachments: 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/256886 




